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Outreach Committee Meeting Notes, March 28, 2018 Lafarge Library 6-7pm 

Present: Debbie, Rebecca, Bruce, Robert 

Minutes taken by Debbie Helper  

OUREACH SURVEY: Rebecca introduced us to Lydia who is an intern working with us to complete the 
outreach survey. She has gotten permission to table in Farmington and one site in Santa Fe as well as one 
in Las Vegas. Hannah will be going with a student in a week on Saturday to administer the first surveys. 
We have 2 students interested to help with the survey in Rio Rancho/ABQ. We need the greatest number 
from Albuquerque, but need sites willing to let us table. There is a standard letter that can be used to 
query businesses and malls. Rebecca has a breakdown of the numbers needed in the most populated cities 
and towns in New Mexico in order to have a statistically significant representative sample of the state 
when a total of 1000 surveys are completed. Charlotte has agreed to help tabulate the results. Debbie will 
try to administer surveys in Rio Rancho and ABQ once sites are identified and Rebecca will administer 
them when she is in Las Vegas.  

COALITION CONFERENCE: Bruce gave an update on the conference now entitled Achieving a Fair 
Political System. All the panelists are finalized and committed, but we need 3 more breakout co-leaders 
and some facilitators for the breakout sessions. 17 people are registered despite no advertisement. 
Promotion will start in the next week or so. We need all hands on deck for PR.  

Once the conference is over, we need to discuss what our goals for this committee will be going forward 
(besides the survey). 

Meeting was adjourned. The date for the next meeting was not decided.  

	


